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November 2, 2022- Heathsville, VA The Northumberland County Public Schools’ School Board met
with the Northumberland County Board of Supervisors in-person and virtually for a Joint Quarterly
Meeting at the Northumberland County Courthouse at 5:30 pm. Superintendent Dr. Holly Wargo and
Finance Director Mrs. Tara Booth presented updates on multiple topics including school enrollment,
average daily membership, new construction of the JROTC/STEM/Athletic building, new construction
of a school board office on Academic Lane, a passenger bus and special education bus quotes, the
status of federal grant funds, school accreditation, employee bonus compensation, job vacancies, and
a report on maintenance and facilities projects throughout the school division. The presentation is
available to view using this link.
The tentative date for the next quarterly meeting is February 22, 2023 at the same time and location.
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